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Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Re: German Exchange Trip London 24 June 2015 

 

I am writing with reference to a forthcoming trip to London on Wednesday 24 June 2015. This visit will include a trip 

to the Natural History Museum, sightseeing and some free time. 

 

Our pupils will be travelling by school minibus with the German exchange students travelling by coach; we will be 

departing school at 0800 and returning at approximately 2100. Boys will be required to bring a packed lunch; school 

uniform is not required to be worn.  

 

There is another trip to Chichester run by the classics department on the 24 June for all remaining year 9s who have 

not gone to Pencelli. Please note, although the Chichester trip is not available for the German exchange students, 

BWS pupils have the choice of participating in either of these trips, although it is preferable if your son accompanies 

his exchange student to London. 

 

Your son will be covered by the schools insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the school website. 

Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical conditions and that your 

son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs L Bould 

Head of German 

 


